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CablelLabs

400 Centennial Parkway

Louisville. Colorado 80027

Phone: 303.661 9100

Fax: 303.661.9199

July 6, 1994

Dr. Thomas P. Stanley

Chief Engineer

Federal Communications Commission
2025 M Street, N.W.

Washington, D.C. 20054

RE: xperi j
Your Fil 4-EX-R-94

Dear Dr. Stanley:

This letter serves as our seventh and eighth quarterly reports. The
seventh quarterly report covers the period ended March 31, 1994, and
the eighth quarterly report covers the period ended June 30, 1994.
During these periods, CableLabs conducted no activities.

Very truly yours,

orothyGill Raymond
Vice President and General Counsel

DGR/ko
Enc.
cc. Mark Coblitz
Richard H. Strodel, Esq.
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